
On 24 February, Zhou Jian, Deputy Director of the Provincial Industry and Information
Department, and a number of government officials visited the Xunyang plant.

They visited the production line, control centre, waste heat power plant and other facilities; and
were introduced to the production, management, safety, environment protection, comprehensive
resource utilization, and public welfare that the company had carried out since the trial production
last year.



The officials were positive about the achievements that the company has made since 2009 and
showed that they would support the company to move forward and help solve any problems the
company may encounter.


